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Boeing would like to offer condolences to the families and friends of those who were lost on board Kenya
Airways Flight 507, which crashed May 5.

A US team that includes the National Transportation Safety Board, Federal Aviation Administration, and Boeing
personnel is traveling to the site to assist the Cameroon authorities in the investigation.
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